
 

 

 

 

27 November 2020 
Document: 2650244 
 
 
 
Donna McMillan 
 

Email: fyi-request-14062-e0685eaa@requests.fyi.org.nz 

 
 
 
Dear Donna 

 
IN/40667 - Official Information Request  
 
I refer to your official information request dated 30 October 2020 requesting information 
regarding Remediation NZ’s application. 
 
There is no correspondence between the Taranaki Regional Council, New Plymouth District 
Council, health authorities, and Remediation NZ regarding the effects on the Haehanga 
Stream. There is a health impact study that focuses on aerial emissions from the 
Remediation site, undertaken by the Taranaki District Health Board. A copy is attached. 
 
You have the right to seek an investigation and review by the Ombudsman of this decision. 
Information about how to make a complaint is available at 
http://www.ombudsman.parliament.nz/ or freephone 0800 802 602.  
 
If you wish to discuss this decision with us, please feel free to contact me at 
Fred.mclay@trc.govt.nz or 0800 736 222. 
 
 
Yours faithfully 
S J Ruru 
Chief Executive 
 

 
 
per: A D McLay 
Director – Resource Management 
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